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Hansford, Carson

From: OPLC: Licensing 9
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 1:09 PM
To: Elliot D. Lasson
Cc: Hansford, Carson
Subject: RE: Briefing on I/O

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, 
Thank you for providing the information. I will submit this to our Board Administrator for the Psychology to 
determine if the board would like to review it. We appreciate your patience.  
Kind regards,  
 
Jenna Hallee 
Licensing Supervisor 
 
 

 
 
State of New Hampshire 
Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 
7 Eagle Square • Concord, NH 03301 
www.oplc.nh.gov 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message and any attachment to this message may contain confidential or privileged 
information and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient and have received this communication in error, please contact the 
sender and destroy all copies of this electronic message and any attachments.* 

 

From: Elliot D. Lasson <elasson6@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 12:52 PM 
Subject: Briefing on I/O 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear State Psychology Board Representative: 
 
My name is Elliot Lasson. I am a Licensed Psychologist and the Chair of APA Division 14's (Society for I/O 
Psychology/SIOP's) Licensure Certification, and Credentialing (LCC) Committee. My portfolio includes 
keeping tabs on the licensure landscape for I/O Psychologists. While this is a specific niche, a similar 
issue is licensure is relevant for other General Applied Psychologists (GAP's). That is because most 
states will have processes geared to Health Services Psychologists (HSP's). So, I have been actively 
involved in pathways to licensure for I/O's and other GAP's. 
 
In my capacity of being a SIOP committee Chair, I receive regular inquiries from early career I/O's about 
how to navigate the path to licensure. Having just returned from the ASPPB Annual Meeting, I convened 
conversations with reps from different states about these issues, as they will similarly get inquiries from 
I/O's about licensure. 
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One jurisdiction has already invited me to make a presentation on this to its board. So, in that vein, I 
would offer to schedule others. Please let me know of your interest in a similar presentation. Based on 
demand, I can figure out how many of these presentations to schedule. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elliot Lasson 
 
--  
Elliot D. Lasson, Ph.D., ABPP, SHRM-SCP 
Licensed I/O Psychologist 
2500 Larryvale Rd. 
Baltimore, MD 21209-3206  
Google Voice: 410.231.3559 
Website: www.lassontalentsolutions.com 
elasson6@gmail.com 
 


